
GREENWOODS SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION
APPLICATION INSTRUCTIONS

(Please read carefully)
Current HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS:

By February 18, 2022 download the Greenwoods Scholarship application 
from the website (WWW.GSFCT.ORG), complete and submit it to your high 
school counselor. The application consists of two sections: personal data and 
extra-curricular activities. Your counselor will send the completed form, along 
with your high school transcript, to the Greenwoods Scholarship Foundation. 
You can also bring your Financial Aid SAR to your counselor and it can be 
included in your application packet or you can send it directly to the 
Greenwoods Scholarship Foundation.

Current COLLEGE STUDENTS:

By February 18, 2022 download the Greenwoods Scholarship application 
from the website (WWW.GSFCT.ORG), submit the completed application to:

Greenwoods Scholarship Foundation
P.O. Box 834

Winsted, CT 06098

Also at this time, request an official, up-to-date transcript from your College to 
be sent to Greenwoods by April 8, 2022.  It is important to have a GPA on the 
transcript.  If you have recently transferred and you do not yet have a GPA from 
your current college, please also send the transcript from your previous college, 
as well as, the current transcript.

ALL APPLICANTS:   high school AND college students MUST submit a 
Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). The easiest and fastest 
way to apply is at  HYPERLINK "http://www.fafsa.ed.gov" www.fafsa.ed.gov.  
The SAR acknowledgment should be immediately available to you on the 
FAFSA website along with an email and link to your SAR.  Send or fax a copy 
of the SAR page to Greenwoods.

By April 8, 2022 Greenwoods MUST have received your SAR and transcript. 
If your packet isn’t complete, your application will not be considered. All 
financial information is held in strictest confidence. 

If you have any questions, please contact Louise Van Alstyne at 860-379-0409 
or lvanalstyne@snet.net or Laurie Jassen at 860-379-9538 or 
mattandlaurie@earthlink.net.



You may apply each year that you are an undergraduate!

If you are awarded a scholarship, you will be notified by mail 
in June.


